
Item 5b) of the Main Street District Business Improvement Area Board of Management 
Minutes of March 17, 2015. 

b) 	The Chair advised that there are some concerns with the operation of the 
current Gmail and Facebook accounts. Discussion ensued regarding the 
implementation of a new Gmail account and new Facebook page and related 
costs. 

The Main Street District Business Improvement Area Board of Management 
recommends to Council: 

a) THAT the Town provide the Main Street District Business Improvement Area 
Board of Management with a prepaid credit card in the amount of $500.00. 


